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October 18, 2021 

 

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 
 
 
 Re: In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities Response to the 
  COVID-19 Pandemic 

 Docket No. AO20060471 
 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 
 
 Pursuant to the Board's Order dated July 2, 2020 in the above-referenced matter, enclosed please find 
Elizabethtown Gas Company’s Quarterly Report for period ending September, 2021.  The Company reserves 
its rights to adjust the cost/savings categories in the future to address evolving pandemic conditions as they 
arise. 
 
 Due to the pandemic, and in accordance with the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) 
March 19, 2020 and May 20, 2020 Orders issued in BPU Docket No. EO20030254, hard copies are not being 
provided at this time, but can be provided at a later time, if needed. 
 
  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 

Respectfully yours,     

   
      Deborah M. Franco 
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